
 
 
 
 

 
        12th October, 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5, 
 
We are really looking forward to our first group of children from Mrs Rutherford’s 
class making their First Holy Communion this Sunday at 11am Mass at St. John 
Vianney church. 
 
We have attached the dress code again for your information although we know, 
from talking to the children, that they are all ready and prepared for Sunday. All of 
the children making their First Holy Communion on Sunday will be given their medal 
to wear on Sunday this Friday at school and the boys will also be given their sash 
this Friday. The boy’s sashes should be returned to school on Monday so that they 
can be cleaned and ironed ready for the next group the following Sunday. 
 

DRESS CODE FOR FIRST HOLY COMMUNION CELEBRATION 
 

GIRLS 
a white dress, 
white socks, 
white shoes. 

Veils are optional. 
 

BOYS 
dark grey trousers, 

white long-sleeved shirt, 
black shoes, 

plain red tie available from John Lewis, Pauline Books (St Mary’s Cathedral 
Bookshop) or online. 

Sashes for the boys are provided by school. 
 
 
We are really looking forward to our first group of children receiving the sacrament 
and we know that it will be a very special day for them all. 
 
We would like to thank you all for your patience, understanding and co-operation 
during these challenging times. 
 
 
With our very best wishes, 
 
Mrs Meldrum and Miss Elliott 
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